FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 (FOI Act)
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Media monitoring since 2016:

Can you tell me what policies do you have?
How much does it cost per year?
Can you publish all reports produced since 2016?
The Council does not hold any policies, costs or reports related to media monitoring as none of the Council’s services undertake media monitoring. This is therefore information not held under the FOI Act.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
